
The resident used 2,500 gallons of water in January, 2,200 gallons in February, 1,800 gallons in March, and 2,000 gallons

in April. The average usage for the resident is 2,125 gallons. The example below is for the month of June.

The resident has the flat rate costs of $10.26 & $50.00 (those numbers don't change for either billing type).

Using seasonal billing, the resident is only charged sewer usage on the average 2,125 gallons, instead of the 7,000 gallons used. 

If the water usage during the summer months is ever less than the average, the resident will only be charged the actual usage.

Month Water Usage (in gallons)

January 2,500                                      Water flat rate: 10.26$     

February 2,200                                      Sewer flat rate: 50.00$     

March 1,800                                      Water usage: 20.09$     (7,000/1,000)*2.87

April 2,000                                      Sewer usage: 52.50$     (7,000/1,000)*7.50

May 3,500                                      Total: 132.85$  

June 7,000                                      

July 6,400                                      

August 6,200                                      Water flat rate: 10.26$     

September 4,500                                      Sewer flat rate: 50.00$     

Average water usage 2,125 gallons Water usage: 20.09$     (7,000/1,000)*2.87

Sewer usage: 15.94$     (2,125/1,000)*7.50

Water usage rate: $2.87/1,000 gallons Total: 96.29$     

Sewer usage rate: $7.50/1,000 gallons

New seasonal June bill example

Residential summer bill example:

Current June bill example

SEASONAL BILLING INFORMATION:

The Village Board approved moving to seasonal utility billing. What this means for you, is that your sewer charges for 
the months of May 15-September 15 will be calculated, using your average water usage from January-April. The 
village will no longer be using deduct meters. The calculation will be automatic for all residents. 

The example below is not reflective of any one account. Your amounts will be based off of your individual usage. If 
you have any questions about the new process, I can be reached Monday-Thursday from 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. at the 
Village Office (810 W 2nd St), by phone at: 920-528-8121, or email at: clerk@villageofwaldo.com.


